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The Right Insurance... A Better Experience

We’re committed to providing a website that’s as accessible at our office. The Heritage Group
has implemented the recommendations of the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) as
published by the Web Accessibility Initiative (WAI) of the World Wide Web Consortium (W3C),
and this website endeavors to conform to Level AA of the WCAG. There is no definitive test nor
certification of conformance to Level AA of the WCAG but we have used a variety of methods
for assessing ability. If you find a part of the site that you feel does not conform to Level AA of
the WCAG, please contact us.

The Heritage Group strives to make every page accessible to users but cannot guarantee that
every page is Level AA compliant.

The Heritage Group has used WCAG guidelines for compliance as suggested by the Department
of Justice. Though some of the compliance found in WECAG conforms with Section 508
Compliance, we are not Section 508 Compliant.

The Heritage Group chose to use WCAG for compliance because they are determined by the
W3C, the consortium that makes all guidelines for the Internet, worldwide.



